
THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY 
DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY 

216 NORTH OVAL DRIVE 

COLUMBUS, OHIO 43210 

November 15, 1967 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th Street 
New York, New York 10024 

Dear Norm: 

I had hoped to see you at the meetings of the Conference on Jewish 

Philosophy but was disappointed. Unfortunately, I left in such a hurry 

that I had no chance even to call you. 

I am writing to ask a question, if not to make a complaint. I 

finally have seen a copy of a Treasury of Tradition. I had assumed 

that the contributors would receive at least the courtesy of a copy 

of a Volume . I have never received such a copy. I was also interested 

to sed Miough an article of mine is printed, my name is not listed 

among the contributors. I don't normally react to such matters, but 

I did think it ought to be called to your attention. 

My best to you and your family. 

Cordially yours, 

“Letre 
Marvin Fox 

[he Cece J) eve pettrrxXe 

He anda yoo bat 
wld Cure b Aad byyjlotarr.- 
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